
SENIORS NEWSROUND 

APRIL 2025 
 

On behalf of your Captain and committee, welcome to this month’s edition of the ‘Seniors 
Newsround’. Suggestions for inclusion in future issues should be submitted by the 2nd Monday of 

the month to davidstiff2@gmail.com 
 

INTERNAL FIXTURES - Laurie Burt 
 

The draw for the Singles/Doubles KO Competitions was carried out by LB & DS.  Starting sheets for 
the same will be issued in due course.  Players must adhere strictly to the published cut off dates for 
each round. 
 
LB suggestion to change the format of 2 of the Scrambles has in the main been well received.  Details 
to follow. 
 
There are still plenty of places left for the President’s Prize on 16th April.  A reminder e-mail will be 
sent to section members. 
 

EXTERNAL FIXTURES - John Frost 
 

Our next matches are against Woodhall Spa (away) on 8th and Hull (away) on 14th Apr.  JF will 
continue to release two fixtures at a time to Club V1 in order to keep player availability status 
accurate.  A WhatsApp group has been set up for registered players. 
 
Planning for the Capt’s Exchange day at Selby continues (7th July 2025).  Details to follow. 
 
Players must continue to update their availability on ClubV1 on a regular and timely basis.  If you do 
not know how to update your availability or register for the ‘25 squad, please ask John Frost or Dave 
Stiff. 
 

FINANCE - James Newsom 
 

The section account balance stands at is £674.40 with subs owing. 

ENTERTAINMENT & CATERING 
 
The only event scheduled at the moment is the Quiz Night on 23rd April.  Ticket price is £10 which includes 
Lamb & Mint Pie, mash and gravy.  We now have a 2nd chef Andrea so watch this space for more events 

planned.  I’m told the first one to be reinstalled is the Fish Supper night       

 
OTHER NEWS 
 

Captains Charity 
 
Will’s chosen charity is The Cystic Fibrosis Trust.  Please do give generously to this worthy cause 
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